
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Suzuki Stars are excited to announce that Suzuki Early Childhood Education classes are 
coming to North London!  
 
Suzuki Stars SECE classes are weekly hour long sessions led by two Suzuki-trained teachers. 
Each week, parents and their children engage in a fast paced and varied musical environment. 
Activities include singing nursery rhymes, marching to a drumbeat, dancing, keeping a steady 
pulse, playing beautiful high-quality instruments, listening, and taking turns. A story time session 
ends each class. 
 
SECE is based on seven Suzuki concepts. The philosophy behind these concepts makes us 
different from other early year’s classes.  
​​ 

● Every Child Can Learn 
● Ability Develops Early 
● ​Environment Nurtures Growth 
● Children Learn From One Another 
● Success Breeds Success 
● Parental Involvement Is Crucial 
● Encouragement Is Essential 

 
Suzuki Stars will meet Wednesdays during term time at beautiful Lauderdale House in Highgate 
in partnership with the Lauderdale Suzuki Group. Arrival time is 1.45 pm, class will begin at 2.00 
pm, and will end at 3.00. Classes, which are open to children 0-3 years of age, are limited to 
twelve children and a parent. 
 
Registration is now open for our first term, beginning 1 May. More information can be found on 
our website ​http://www.suzukistarslondon.com​ or you can email us at 
suzukistarslondon@gmail.com. 
 
We hope you will join us and see for yourself what a special experience Suzuki Stars is. We 
look forward to hearing from you! 
 
With warmest wishes, 
Mallory and Amy 
 
suzukistarslondon@gmail.com 
suzukistarslondon.com 
 

"If children hear fine music from the day of their birth and learn to play it, they develop 
sensitivity, discipline, and endurance."  

- Shinichi Suzuki 
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